
Effective 9/1/13, Auto Redial, Three Way Calling and Call Return pay-per-use monthly maximums 
will be eliminated. The pay-per-use services themselves have not been eliminated and customers 
may continue to utilize these calling options at the applicable tariff/guidebook rates.  For more 
information please visit us online at att.com or contact an AT&T Service Representative at the 
number listed on your bill. 
 
 


